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1 Sep 2015

Dear Scholarship Recipient:

Enclosed is a check for you to use towards your college education, 
for tuition, books, or other necessary supplies. 

The Refugee Educators’ Network, Inc., is a non-profit that since the 
early 1980s has been working to educate refugee and immigrant 
newcomers and the communities into which they came to live. The 
money that is funding your scholarship is the result of conferences 
and sales of books published by the REN to help teachers better 
understand the backgrounds, languages, cultures, and educational 
needs of refugees and immigrants from different countries. As we 
end the REN, it is so appropriate that the money will help further the 
success of the children or grandchildren of those who were impor-
tant in the effectiveness of the REN.

We are proud to present this check to you.

Judy Lewis, Chair


